

Presented to

DAVID M. GREGORY

IN DEEP APPRECIATION FOR YOUR DEDICATED SERVICE TO THE CITY OF UNALASKA

David M. Gregory has served Unalaska for 14 years as a member of the City Council. During his tenure, Mr. Gregory's love for this community has been evident. He provided a sound and stable voice in each decision made, advocating for the community while carrying out the business of the City Council. His fellow Council Members considered it an honor to serve alongside him and they will miss his wisdom, knowledge and experience. Mr. Gregory's professionalism and dedication have been of exceptional value to the City of Unalaska!

THE MAYOR, YOUR FELLOW COUNCIL MEMBERS, CITY STAFF AND THE COMMUNITY OF UNALASKA THANK YOU FOR YOUR 14 YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE!



October 2007 - May 2021